Meeting Minutes
March 3, 2020

The City of Manassas Electoral Board held a meeting Tuesday, March 3rd, 2020 at the Voter Registration & Elections Office, 9025
Center Street.

In attendance were Chair John Snider; Vice Chair Pamela Kincheloe; Secretary Patricia Fields and General Registrar Susan Reed.
Chair Snider called the meeting to order at 1:05 PM.

New Business
Electoral Board officers elected: Vice Chair Kincheloe moved to continue current Board Office positions, all were in favor.

Electoral Board decided to go before City Council on March 23, 2020 to give an Election update. Topics will include cybersecurity, a
thank you letter to City Manager Pate on the work IT Manager Sean Whitfield has done for HB 2178 and new early voting for
November 2020 Election.

Secretary Fields moved to adjourn, all were in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 1:40 PM.
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Patricia E. Fields, Secretary




